
J'vls. Je'\Vel.Bryant 

UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 
WASHINGTON, DC 20460 

OFFICE OF 
THE INSPECTOR GENERAL 

December 22, 2016 

Water Quality Interest Group 

Chatham, mm01s 62629 

RE: Hotline Number 

Dear Ms . .Bryant, 

This is an update to your November 15, 2016, letter to the U.S. Environmental Protection 
Agency (EPA), Office of Inspector General (OIG), Fraud, Waste, and Abuse Hotline. 

We assigned EPA OIG Hotline Number: to document receipt of your information 
regarding the South Sangamon Water Comm1ss1on. Information pertaining to your concerns 
has been fof'\Varded to the EPA, Criminal Investigation Division, Region 5, Chicago, IL. This 
office '\\'ill be reviemng your complaint. No further action is planned by the OIG and this 
Hotline is closed. 

The OIG appreciates your interest in protecting human health and the environment. If you have 
additional questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (202) 566-2476. The address for the 
Hotline is 1200 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, MC 2431T, Washington, D.C., 20460. 

Sincerely, 

c/f'-t~ 
Clay M . .Brown 
Special Agent, Hotline Manager 
Office of Investigations 
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